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June 3, 2020  

 
 

RE: EXTENSION OF MORATORIUM, PREMIUM PAYMENT GRACE 
PERIOD AND NOTIFICATION REQUIREMENTS 
 

 
 

 
The COVID-19 cancellation/nonrenewal moratorium, premium payment grace 

period, and notice requirements contained in Executive Order 202.13 and the 

Department of Financial Services’s Emergency Regulation have been extended 

and will now remain in effect through June 28, 2020 unless further extended. 

 

For more information on these requirements, see Bulletin No. 2020-24 and 

2020-17 REVISED. 
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